
LAST CALL

TO:  Conference Attendees              

Thanks again for attending the 2017 FEMSA/FAMA Annual Fall Conference in
Glendale.

One ACTION ITEM remains open ... the post-conference survey.  Of all those
who attended, less than 42% responded - we thank those who did. 

This is your last chance to tell us what you liked, what you didn't like, and what
you'd like to see in 2018 ...  here's the survey link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5X79HDY

As always, your responses will be held in strict confidence.

The survey will close next Monday, November 6th.

The FEMSA and FAMA Boards are meeting in 2 weeks to begin 2018 conference
planning. We look forward to your guidance and feedback ... thank YOU!
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